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22nd April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Well the weather has been very kind to us this week and what a different it has made.  It is lovely to see 
the children in their summer uniforms now. 
 
The return of the Kingswood adventurers 

What a great week it has been for Year 4 as they visited Kingswood 
for their outdoor and adventurous residential visit.  Just from 
looking at the photographs on our Facebook and Twitter feeds, you 
can see how amazing their time has 
been.  

 
Activities such as this take a lot of 

planning, preparation and stamina.  Many thanks to Mrs Conreen, Mr 
Boon (Nathan) and Miss Sullivan for giving up time away from their families to make life-long memories 
for our Year 4 children. 
 
Introducing Jak 
Our new site manager has started with us, Jak Callis.  You may see him out and around school at the 
start of the day so please say hello. 
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TTRockstars Day 
May 7th marks World Number Day.  As we are not in school on the 
day (as it is a Saturday), we will be celebrating it on Thursday 5th 
May.  On this day, the children are invited to come to school 
dressed as rock stars for the day.  Anything goes - coloured hair 
spray, the lot! 
 
 
   

American Themed Lunch 
On Wednesday 27th April, our fantastic kitchen staff will be providing the 
children with an American themed lunch.  Here is the menu for the day: 

 
If your child would like to have the themed lunch and they do not usually 
have school dinners, please ensure payment is made via ParentPay before 
the day. 
 
 
 
Women’s Nines Event 

 
Some of the best players in Women’s Rugby League will descend on Warrington on Sunday 1 May – and 
women and girls are invited to go along and be inspired. 
    
Victoria Park (WA4 1DG) is the venue for the RFL’s inaugural Women’s Nines tournament, with teams 
from as far afield as Perpignan joining the likes of St Helens, Wigan Warriors and Warrington Wolves at 
a day-long festival of Rugby League.   
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In addition to the great rugby on show, there will be series of workshops aimed at young players with 
England and Women’s Super League players running ‘Inspiration’ sessions offering opportunities to find 
out more about what it means to ‘Play like a Girl’ and what it takes to reach the top.  
  
To book onto one of the Inspiration Sessions go to the RFL Ticketing website here of follow this link: 
https://www.rugby-league.com/article/37080/female-athletes-out-to-inspire-at-warrington-
tournament  
  
And finally…Newchurch present ‘Robinfest’ 

 
We will be holding our very own Arts and Music festival so please 
save the date!  More details to follow. If you wish to get involved, 
please contact the school office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
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